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Friday 14th March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Weekly Update 

 

A big thanks to all who took part in the Year 7 parents’ meetings on Monday. It is fair to say 

that Year 7 have been a fantastic addition to The Emmbrook and clearly have the potential to 

do very well over the years to come! 

 

 

Year 10 Monitoring 

Year 10 parents and carers should have received their child’s monitoring reports indicating 

the academic progress that they are making. Should you need any support with understanding 

how you can use this report to support your child then please feel free to contact Mr 

Whitehouse (Assistant Headteacher) via pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk.  

 

PTA Quiz – Save the Date 

The PTA will be holding their annual quiz on Saturday 10th May. More details will follow in due 

course. 

 

World Book Day £1 Book Tokens 

Students can use a token to get a free book or £1 off a full price title from 13th February until 

23rd March 2025. Physical book tokens are now available to collect from the library. 

Alternatively, students can download a token using this link. The book token barcode can 

either be scanned from a phone or printed out and shown in-store. Free book options can be 

seen here. 

 

 

Have a brilliant weekend! 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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